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Paul Solomon 
3307 Meadow Oak Drive 

Westlake Village, CA 91361 
Paul.solomon@pb-ev.com 

                                                                                                              July 3, 2021 
The Honorable Julia Brownley 

2262 Rayburn House Office Building 
Washington, D.C. 20515 
    

Subject: Letters to Rep. Speier  
 
Dear Representative Brownley:  
 
Previously, I sent an email to you with a request for you to contact either Chairman Smith or Rep. Speier 
regarding reintroduction of legislation, HR 6395, Sec. 1745, Requirements Relating to Program and 
Project Management (P/PM). Since then, I discovered that Rep. Speier had introduced that provision in 
the NDAA for FY 2021. 
 
Please read the attached letters to Rep. Speier, dated yesterday, and express your support. 
 
You may be too young to know Henry Waxman. However, it is interesting to note that I had originally 
started this quest with him in 2007.  Two letters to him and his response are also attached. 
 

 
Yours truly, 

 

Paul J. Solomon 

 

CC: 

Hon. Adam Smith, HASC 

Hon. Jackie Speier 


